
Evans Mack,Diane 

From: Servheen,Gregg 
Sent: Wednesday, December 08, 2004 11 :21 AM 

Musil,David To: 
Cc: Dixon.Rita; Beals.Jon; Evans Mack,Diane; Harris.Charles; Commons-Kemner.Michelle; 

Owsiak,Anna 
Subject: RE: ICTWS newsletter 

Dave et al., 

For the newsletter .. ... 

The annual meeting will be March 7-10 at the Grove Hotel in downtown Boise. The PM of the 7th and AM of the 8th will be 
the workshops, the annual meeting will start with the plenary session the PM of the 8th and end at noon on the 10th. 

Rita has arranged for a new and very exciting venue in the Grove Hotel. I think it will make an excellent place to have our 
meeting! Now we just need to put together a program to match it. I am excited! 

-----Original Message-----
From: Musil,David 
Sent: Tuesday, November 30, 2004 10:20 AM 
To: Servheen,Gregg 
Subject: IClWS newsletter 

Gregg, 

Any news on a firm date for the annual meeting? 

My computer at home with all my ICTWS info bellied up this weekend, hopefully it will be fixed today. 

ddm 

David D. Musil -Senior Wildlife Research Biologist 

Idaho Department Fish & Game 

868 East Main Street Jerome, Idaho 83338 

dmusil@idfg.state.id.us 

208-324-4359 work 208-324-1160 fax 
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